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Area Church 
Directory

SACRED HEART
CATHOLIC CHURCH

203 Ash Ave. East, Glen Ullin, ND
Ph. Parish Office/Hall 348-3527 
Father  Gary Benz - 348-3518

www.sacredheartchurchglenullin.org
Saturday Mass:  
	 9:00 am and 4:00 pm
Sunday Mass:    10:30 a.m.	 
Week Day Mass:  
	 Thursday, 9:00 am
		

ASSEMBLY OF GOD CHURCH
203 F ST S Glen Ullin, ND

Church Office 348-3885
Pastor Tony Sifuentes 406-478-2349

pastorsifuentes@hotmail.com
Sunday 
	 9:00 am  Worship Service
	 10:30 am Sunday School
	 Wednesday- The Connection 
Youth Group PowerKids
	 6:30-7:00 pm Supper
	 7:00 - 8:00pm Lesson
	 7:00pm A.A @ Church
		  ________________

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
Hebron, ND

Pastor David Ling - 878-4015
Sunday
  	 10:00 a.m. Sunday School
  	 11:00 a.m. Worship Service
Wednesday
  	 7:00 p.m. Bible Study and Prayer 
Meeting

EVANGELICAL 
CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH

Glen Ullin, ND
Pastor Dave Skjoldal

Ph.  Church: 348-3111
Sunday
	 9:30 a.m. Worship Service
Wednesday
	 7:00 p.m. Bible Study

  

  
CROSSWINDS CHURCH 

OF THE NAZARENE
Corner of 5th and Oak Ave.

New Salem, ND
701-843-8294

Pastor Derrick Sindt
Sunday
	 9:00 a.m. Church	
	 10:00 a.m. Sunday School 	

 

   
		
ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH

Glen Ullin, ND
Rev. Toby Heller,  Pastor

Sunday
	 8:00 a.m. Worship Service
Lutheran Hour air times:
	 KFYR 550 AM 7:30-8:00 a.m. CT
   	KHOL 1410 AM 8:30-9:00 a.m. CT
	 St. Matthew LC Hazen-live on
	 KHOL 1410 AM 9:30-10:30 a.m. CT

ST. ANN’S CATHOLIC CHURCH
204 South Park Street, Hebron Church:  

878-4658   Rectory: 348-3518
Rev.  Gary Benz

   Church  E-mail: stanns@westriv.com
Father’s Cell Phone: 509-9504       

Father’s E-mail: frgarybenz@yahoo.com
  Facebook:  www.facebook.com/St Ann’s 

Catholic Church
Website:   www.stannshebron.com

Weekend Mass: 
Saturday:  6:30 PM CT
Sunday:  8:30 AM CT
Weekday Masses:   
Tuesdays and Fridays: 9:00 AM CT
Eucharistic Adoration
Fridays:  9:30 AM to 5:30 PM CT

Visit the church of your choice.

Picture from the Past

This weeks picture from the past is the 1963 Glen Ullin High Student Council.  FR l-r:  J. Waechter, R. Boelter, Sec-
retary-Treasurer;  A. Schaff, President;  E. Mormann, Vice-President; S. Garland.  BR l-r:  Mr. Hollinger, Advisor; D. 
Weisenburger, B. Kepplin, D. Nagel, B Vieth, V. Hertz.

Enrollment 
grows as 
NDSU's strategic 
changes reshape 
the future

North Dakota State University 
is seeing a first-day enrollment in-
crease this fall, welcoming 11,954 
students, a one percent increase 
compared to the same day last year 
when enrollment was stabilizing. 
This includes a three percent in-
crease in first-time freshman, a three 
percent increase in transfer students, 
and a one percent increase in gradu-
ate enrollment.

While official enrollment will 
be finalized on census day, Sept. 22, 
the early numbers offer a glimpse 
into the impact of recent initiatives 
and the energy surrounding the start 
of the academic year.

The enrollment growth fol-
lows years of intentional work to 
strengthen NDSU's academic and 
operational foundation. The univer-
sity has made difficult but necessary 
decisions regarding academic pro-
gramming to better align with stu-
dent demand and workforce needs. 
These efforts reflect a broader strat-
egy to ensure long-term sustainabil-
ity and collective work to support 
student success and strengthen re-
cruitment efforts.

NDSU saw a three percent in-
crease in engineering students this 
fall. That progress is expected to 
continue next year with the open-
ing of the $100 million Offerdahl 
Complex, a state-of-the-art facility 
designed to support hands-on learn-
ing, interdisciplinary collaboration, 
and cutting-edge research. The 
complex will be ready for students 
in fall 2026 and represents a major 
investment in the future of engineer-
ing education at NDSU.

The university also saw a 60 per-
cent increase in online-only students 
and a 55 percent increase in new un-
dergraduate international students. 
Scheduled credit hours rose slightly 
to 154,560, and the overall student 
body remains 80 percent full-time 
and 20 percent part-time, consistent 
with last year.

This fall, 4,075 students are liv-
ing on campus in residence halls 
and university apartments, contrib-
uting to a vibrant and engaged cam-
pus community.

NDSU graduated 200 more stu-
dents in 2024–25 than the previous 
academic year, contributing to a 
growing presence of Bison alumni 
in the workforce. These graduates 
are helping meet critical workforce 
needs across the state in fields like 
healthcare, engineering, education 
and agriculture, reinforcing NDSU's 
role as North Dakota's land-grant 
institution and a key driver of talent 
development and economic vitality.

As the semester begins, NDSU 
continues to live out its mission as 
a student-focused, land-grant, re-
search university that serves our cit-
izens. Through access to education, 
hands-on discovery, and a strong 
sense of community, students are 
empowered to shape the future.

Badlands Circuit 
Finals Rodeo 
Returns
Tickets on sale for regional 
championship for PRCA rodeo

Tickets are on sale for the Bad-
lands Circuit Finals Rodeo, to be held 
October 10-12 in Minot, N.D. at the 
North Dakota State Fair Center.

The circuit finals rodeo is the cul-
mination of the rodeos in North Da-
kota and South Dakota and features 
the top twelve cowboys or cowgirls 
in each of eight events, who have 
won the most money over the season.

The Circuit Finals is the best of 
the best, said Max Weppler, chairman 
of the Badlands Circuit Finals Ro-
deo. "They're the best cowboys and 
cowgirls in North Dakota and South 
Dakota, plus surrounding states," he 
said. "Fans will see top-notch rodeo 
competition."

The rodeo will also include high-
level entertainment, including rodeo 
clown Dennis Halstead and announc-
ers Bob Tallman and Garrison Allen.

Badlands Circuit Finals Rodeo 
champions go on to qualify for the 
NFR Open, held in Colorado Springs 
in July. Monies earned at circuit 
finals count towards the Wrangler 
National Finals Rodeo, the PRCA's 
world championship event. Last 
year, the Badlands Circuit Finals 
Rodeo paid out nearly $250,000 to 
the winners.

Performances start at 7 pm on 
Oct. 10-11 and at 1 pm on Oct. 12.

Tickets are $35 for reserved seat-
ing (the five rows closest to the arena 
floor). General admission tickets are 
$25 for adults and $12.50 for children 
ages 2-12.

Tickets can be purchased online 
at BadlandsCircuitFinalsRodeo.com 
and at the gate.

For more information, visit the 
website.

Public Notice
Glen Ullin 

City Council
Glen Ullin City Council

Special Meeting Minutes
August 28, 2025

Mayor Doug Martwick called the 
meeting to order in the Council Cham-
bers at 6:30pm with the pledge of 
allegiance.  Roll Call: Wayne Fitterer, 
Preston Foss, Brent Swanson, and 
Chasity Wood. Absent: Kevin Emter and 
Wade Kottre.  Also Present: V Horst.

Agenda:
•	 Sensa Phone Monitor
•	 Concrete Replacement
•	 811 Locates
•	 Auditorium Renovations
Sensa Phone Installation:  Moved 

by Wood, seconded by Foss to hire 
Amber Waves Integration, LLC to install 
the monitor in the city shop office for a 
cost of $840.00  Motion carried with 
Swanson abstaining.  

Concrete Replacement:  Moved by 
Wood, seconded by Swanson to ap-
prove the bid of $5,227.50 to replace 
three locations of concrete.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  

•	 203 7th Street
•	 100 block South Ave sidewalk
•	 Corner of D St and South Ave
811 Locates:  Have not been an-

swered.  Some training will be needed.
City Auditorium:  A presentation of 

the work completed and additional work 
to be done  with the budget require-
ments was made by Auditor Horst.  
Moved by Foss, seconded by Swanson 
to approve the additional work by the 
contractor, S & R Concrete & Construc-
tion, at a cost of $16,300 to sheetrock, 
tape and texture the north wall from 
the kitchen to the entry, the south entry 
wall and the walls and ceilings in the 
bathrooms.  Also included is moving the 
coatroom door and sheetrock, tape and 
texture the coat room wall. Voting yes: 
Foss, Swanson, and Wood.  Voting no: 
Fitterer.  Motion carried.

Adjourn:  Moved by Foss, seconded 
by Wood to adjourn the meeting at 
7:30pm.  Motion carried unanimously.  

Doug Martwick, Mayor 
Vicki Horst, Auditor

North Dakota Unveils ND250 Logo 
as Countdown to America's 250th 
Anniversary Begins

With just less than a year until the national spotlight shines on the U.S.' 250th 
birthday on July 4, 2026, the ND250 Commission has officially unveiled the 
new ND250 logo. This marks the launch of North Dakota's plans to celebrate 
America's Semiquincentennial in a way that honors 
democracy, community, and state pride.

The ND250 badge-style logo is rich with North 
Dakota symbolism. From the bold prairie horizon and 
rising sun to the standing wheat and iconic western 
meadowlark, each element reflects the people, land-
scapes, and values that define the Peace Garden State. 
Organizations are encouraged to use this logo to pro-
mote events related to ND250. Logo guidelines and 
PDFs can be found at ND250.com.

"ND250 is a moment for every community to reflect 
on what we've built together and where we go next," said Bill Peterson, State 
Historical Society of North Dakota director and ND250 commission chair. 
"This logo represents not just our history, but also our hope for the raising of 
North Dakota's voices in a national celebration of democracy."

North Dakotans Already Joining the Celebration
While the ND250 Commission is rolling out the new logo and website, 

North Dakotans are already making their mark on the celebration. Korri C., 
a 10th grader from Drake, has been named one of 150 national awardees in 
the America's Field Trip contest, a nationwide America250 initiative inviting 
students to share their vision of America's story. Her inspiring submission 
answered the question, "What does America mean to you?" Korri was a second-
place winner and will receive a $500 award.

Beyond Korri's achievement, communities across the state are planning 
events and activities to mark this milestone, including the grand opening 
of the Theodore Roosevelt Presidential Library, and the Red River Valley 
Genealogical Society's Writings of Family History, Stories and Memories to 
name just a couple.

Events and initiatives can be found and contributed at ND250.com. The 
commission is encouraging all North Dakotans to take ownership of the cel-
ebration, inspired by the many memories shared from the nation's Bicentennial 
50 years ago. "The stories we've heard from 1976 remind us of the pride and 
unity that came from that moment," added Peterson. "We want the Semiquin-
centennial to spark that same feeling for a new generation."

Upcoming ND250 Initiatives
In the months ahead, ND250 will continue building momentum with:
ND250 Community Initiative Grants for cities, tribal nations, nonprofits, 

and schools
A statewide engagement campaign inviting people to share what democracy 

and freedom mean to them through citizen lead events
Planner and educator resources and toolkits for classrooms, libraries, mu-

nicipalities, and organizations
A free, family-friendly, kickoff event at the ND Heritage Center on No-

vember 2 to get everyone in the birthday spirit
A 250th anniversary exhibit opening in June 2026 at the North Dakota 

Heritage Center & State Museum
For more information on how to apply for the community grant, or to 

stay up-to-date on new projects, events, and opportunities to participate, visit 
ND250.com and subscribe to our monthly newsletter for updates.

Everyone Invited to Join the Celebration
From rural communities to tribal nations, county fairs and schools, every 

person and organization, destination and supporter is invited to take part in 
shaping this milestone moment. The ND250 Commission encourages local 
governments, historical societies, tourism entities, veterans' groups, artists, 
and educators to dream big about how they want to mark the nation's 250th 
in their own backyards.

 

Need Table Cover - 

Paper or Plastic - 300 ft roll

Glen Ullin Times

Yearbooks 
Wanted

The Glen Ullin Times is 
looking for Glen Ullin High 
School Year Books from 
all years in school.  

If you have a Glen Ullin 
Public School year book 
you don’t want anymore 
don’t throw it away drop 
off at the Glen Ullin Times.  
105 B Street South.

      Thank you!

These are the yearbooks 
we have: 1930, 1950, 1954, 
1963, 1967, 1968,0 1969, 
1970, 1971,1972, 1973, 1975, 
1976 (but would like another 
one), 1977,1978, 1979, 1981, 
1982. 1983, 1984, 1985, 1986, 
1987, 1989, 1994, 1998, 1999, 
2000, 2001, 2002, 2005, 2006, 
2007, 2008.
We were promised to get these 
yearbooks...1962, 1993, 1995, 
1997, 2011, 2014, 2016, 2018 
in the near future.  

We appreciate your help in 
gathering these yearbooks.

BEEF


